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Washington, DC, April 8, 2013 - ICI President and CEO Paul Schott Stevens issued the following statement after the U.S. Senate
confirmed Mary Jo White to join the Securities and Exchange Commission:

“We congratulate Mary Jo White on her confirmation by the U.S. Senate as a member of the Securities and Exchange
Commission. Her long experience and notable accomplishments as an advocate for the public interest will serve her well in her
new role as SEC Chair, carrying out the agency’s vital missions of protecting investors and overseeing our capital markets. We
look forward to working with her.”
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